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I strongly oppose this legislation. Vote by mail is an Oregon institution and insures 

that everyone can vote, despite work hours, disability, home responsibilities or other 

issues. It is our patriotic duty to make sure that every citizen can vote.  This measure 

is un-American and un-Democratic and should not be enacted.  


